
Allen Park Precinct Signage 
In response to the new Dog Local Law 2023, the 
City will be installing additional signage around 
the Allen Park Precinct in the coming months. 

These signs will identify designated dog 
exercise areas where dogs can be off lead 
and areas where dogs must be on lead, 
particularly in the conservation areas. 

There has been an increase in dogs being 
off lead in the Allen Park Bushland, which 
has raised concerns about the impact on 
local wildlife and the safety of dogs. 

The new signage aims to promote responsible 
pet ownership and ensure the safety and 
preservation of our bushland. More information 
to come on the City’s YourVoice page:

yourvoice.nedlands.wa.gov.au

Upcoming Council &  
Committee Meetings

Community Events

Winter Warmer Concert #2 - Birds
Sunday 28 July 2024, 5pm

Hosted by Fremantle Symphony Orchestra

28
JUL

Mt Claremont Farmers Market
Every Saturday in July, 7.30amJUL

19
AUG

Audit & Risk Committee Meeting
Monday 19 August 2024, 5.30pm

23
JUL

Council Meeting
Tuesday 23 July 2024, 7pm
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Nedlands News

Keep Warm and Stay Safe
As the cooler days set in, it’s the perfect 
time to cozy up by your wood heater. But did 
you know that using your woodfire heater 
properly not only keeps you warm but also 
minimises smoke emissions into the air?

Make the most of your woodfire heater 
while minimising its impact:

Start right: Begin your fire with dry kindling 
and the air intake fully open for a clean start.

Use dry, seasoned wood only: Wet or green 
wood creates more smoke and pollutants.

Ensure proper ventilation: Make sure you 
operate your wood heater with the air intake 
open to allow for proper ventilation.

Burn Bright, Burn Right: Keep your 
fire burning brightly, with swirling 
flames and minimal smoke.

For more tips on how to use your woodfire 
heater efficiently and responsibly, 
check out the Department of Water and 
Environmental Regulation’s BurnWise 
program, and visit City’s webpage.

nedlands.wa.gov.au/pollution

Rose Pruning Demonstration
The City of Nedlands will be commencing annual 
pruning of the roses at the Peace Memorial 
Rose Garden, Stirling Highway, Nedlands, during 
the week commencing Monday 22 July 2024.

The Rose Society of WA will also be providing a 
demonstration this year for members of the local 
community. The Society will be offering advice 
on pruning, and various aspects of rose care, 
for members of the Community that attend.

The demonstration will be taking place at the 
Peace Memorial Rose Gardens between 10am 
and 12 Noon on Wednesday 31 July, 2024. 

Fore more information contact 
the City on 9273 3500.

July 2024

For more information about all upcoming 
events visit  nedlands.wa.gov.au/events

on YourVoice

Have your say

• Naming Unnamed Laneway Mt Claremont
• Current Development Applications

Have your say on many more projects 
at yourvoice.nedlands.wa.gov.au

13
AUG

Council Meeting Agenda Forum
Tuesday 13 August 2024, 7pm




